We just received a visit from “Buck” Grindle. new field
secretary for Alpha Chi Rho. His visit was sl'\nlulnlinq
and educational for all of us, “Buck” and the men of Phi
Kappa had many ining and thought 1 ing hours
of discussion about the Fraternity. Now bull sessions with
Brothers have a special direction and increased significance,

The House went on a hayride in Arcola and had a great
time. Following the ride we all gathered around a huge
bonfire, roasted hot dogs and sipped hot cocon, Let me
congratulate Miss Sandy Laird of Panama, Canal Zone,
who s now wearing the shiny new pin of lim Perkins,
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